
 

 

8 December 2022 

Cancellation of Meeting 

Cabinet 

6:00pm on Thursday 8 December 2022 

 
 

Owing to the number of apologies received, tonight’s Cabinet meeting has been 
cancelled. 
 
An alternative date for the meeting to take place will be arranged as soon as possible 
and published accordingly. 


